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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BRASIL TRANSMITTING A REQUEST

FROM THE INTER-PARLIAMENTARY FORUM OF THE AMERICAS (FIPA)

TO GIVE A PRESENTATION TO THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
Permanent Mission OF BRAZIL
TO THE
Organization of American States

No. 392


The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and has the honor to attach hereto a letter from Deputy Luiz Carlos Hauly, Chair of the Inter-Parliamentary Forum of the Americas, addressed to Ambassador Rodolfo Gil, Chair of the Permanent Council.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the Chair of the Permanent Council the assurances of its highest consideration.  

Washington, D.C., October 12, 2007

Inter-Parliamentary Forum of the Americas (FIPA)

Brasilia, October 5, 2007

The Chair of the Permanent Council

  of the Organization of American States (OAS)

His Excellency Rodolfo Hugo Gil

Permanent Representative of Argentina to the OAS

Excellency:
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request that you kindly consider the request by the Inter-Parliamentary Forum of the Americas (FIPA) for permission to give a presentation to the Permanent Council of the OAS on October 24, 2007, in which it would offer a proposal to enhance cooperation between the two organizations.
The FIPA is an autonomous network of national legislatures of the OAS member states, the purpose of which is to foster parliamentary participation in the inter-American system and contribute to interparliamentary dialogue in dealing with matters on the hemispheric agenda, in keeping with OAS General Assembly resolution AG/RES. 1673 (XXIX-O/99).
Because our organizations share interests and objectives–although at different levels–we have seen fit to present, for your consideration, a strategy for strengthening participation by legislators in the inter-American arena.  We respectfully request, therefore, the opportunity to give a presentation to the Permanent Council.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 


Luiz Carlos Hauly

Deputy for Brazil

Chair of the Inter-Parliamentary Forum of the Americas (FIPA)
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